Special Meeting To Be Held in Town of Newburgh

A special meeting of the Newburgh Town Board will be held at 4 p.m. on Friday, January 4 at Town Hall.  Supervisor Wayne Booth said the sole purpose of the meeting is to review the qualifications of candidates for the promotion to the rank of sergeant.  The meeting will not be open to the general public.
